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 AUTONUM  
On September 13, 2002, the Korean Intellectual Property Office (KIPO) made a proposal to revise existing, or as necessary, create new WIPO standards relating to trademarks.  KIPO also requested that its proposal be considered by the SCIT Standards and Documentation Working Group (SDWG) and as such is reproduced as Annexes I and II to this document.

 AUTONUM  
KIPO offered to assume the responsibility of task leader for this project.  In order to incorporate into the project the views of other industrial property offices concerning this proposal, the Secretariat recommends that a task force be created to discuss all aspects of KIPO’s proposal, to prepare the corresponding project brief and to establish priorities for the 

different tasks that would eventually result from this proposal.  Upon completion of the work, the task force should report to the SDWG and, subsequently, to the SCIT Plenary.

3.
The SDWG is invited:


(a)
to consider the proposal made by KIPO that is reproduced as Annexes I and II to this document;  and


(b)
to consider establishing a task force for the discussion of KIPO’s proposal.
[Annexes follow]

